
Greetings from your YMCA Staff and Board of Directors:

We hope that this newsletter finds you well and adjusting to the continued
“Stay at Home” order. As you are well aware the landscape seems to shift on a
daily basis. Having said that, we continue to plan for an opening later in May
and look forward to welcoming you back to our Y this summer. Once we better
understand the timing of our reopening we will send you the details of the
phased order in which we will bring our facilities back online.

While we have been closed we have worked with the Door County Meals
Cooperative and helped to serve over 600 dinners each weekday. We have
hosted several blood drives, provided many opportunities for online fitness and
family activities and have been reaching out to members and donors to stay
connected during this time of closure. We have taken this time to clean and
prepare our facilities for the new world we will host when we open our doors to
our members.

We do want to thank our members who have stayed with us and donors who
have continued to support us during this particularly challenging period. There
will be a time, hopefully very soon, when we will once again serve as
community centers for our residents and guests. We realize that there will be
economic challenge ahead and we need to be ready, as we have always been,
to welcome all without regard to financial ability. Your support will allow us to
continue our good work as we have for thirty-two years.

I hope that you can enjoy our improving spring weather. Continue to stay
healthy and safe and we will hopefully see you at the Y early this summer.

Tom Beerntsen, CEO

DOOR COUNTY YMCA MEMBER SURVEY

Thank you for providing feedback to help us better prepare for your return.

Click here for the Door County YMCA Member Survey

INSURANCE-BASED MEMBERSHIP

Letter to our Insurance-Based Members

SUMMER VIBES | SUMMER DAY CAMP

https://forms.gle/9ZmGqHk6rjQnCSUh6
https://files.constantcontact.com/1a3e098a001/7d5e6468-7e0f-4349-8d6c-67c327b2528e.pdf
https://youtu.be/4ckO_-dkNK0
https://www.facebook.com/doorcountyymca/
https://www.facebook.com/doorcountyymca/
https://www.facebook.com/doorcountyymca/


Letter to Parents

Summer Camp Flyer

Click here to register for
camp.

SUPPORTING OUR COMMUNITY

For all that you have given to us, we have a few things to give to you. In
celebration of #GivingTuesdayNow, we will be hosting a series of Facebook

Live events on Tuesday, May 5, FREE to everyone.
Stay tuned today to learn what they are…

INTRODUCING OUR FIRST EVER SIDEWALK CHALK ART CONTEST!

Support the Y as we gear up for #GivingTuesdayNow on May 5th, 2020,
by joining us in spreading positivity and beauty.

HOW IT WORKS:
� Turn your driveway or sidewalk into a masterpiece!

�Snap a picture and post with #DCYCHALKYOURWALK or send your image to
us through Facebook messenger!

You MUST submit your post by May 3rd at 4:00pm .
Voting will take place on the Door County YMCA Facebook page
beginning May 5th.
Winner will be the post with the MOST POSITIVE reactions.
Winner will be announced at 12:00 pm on May 8th and will receive a
FREE YMCA gift basket!

ALL ARE WELCOME TO PARTICIPATE!

*Please note*
All artwork must be appropriate for public viewing by all ages. No political
messages, words or symbols intended as advertising may appear in the image.

https://files.constantcontact.com/1a3e098a001/9ee24b8f-cb24-4da9-a28d-6522470cb465.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/1a3e098a001/19ef5e86-e01d-4f79-8537-f6e0cd4b4630.pdf
https://www.doorcountyymca.org/summercamps
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/givingtuesdaynow?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARA8AxH-H-RVd8JJvMgEwA3XnpHKGVlrvWzsVvD4IJssICTcJX2QFHadC4T48wu77rnS0HLilJJgGaClx64p8ALt89101tq5YZFPjUeH6j3JlAuu6OtLPBXP_zSQ-n7gGreRGhYodQCRggKgny9q9w3OwYxJnibUbIaUGna-Uamefu_wE9oxLHYOknXKzyfB07UHw5gc1jJXsSLWMsmXK0dW6zdvby5Tgh1pXyQr_i3NzPImO0E6JJqKj23-5gnXFgcnZiIhZ9NniBJ-wVxGi2jIWO5RAmMfJHKye9WZeKuNp2OlgK4QU0lBwlkDjMiyi4eBRrGBiiJlBjkqCdBb&__tn__=%2ANK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/dcychalkyourwalk?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARA8AxH-H-RVd8JJvMgEwA3XnpHKGVlrvWzsVvD4IJssICTcJX2QFHadC4T48wu77rnS0HLilJJgGaClx64p8ALt89101tq5YZFPjUeH6j3JlAuu6OtLPBXP_zSQ-n7gGreRGhYodQCRggKgny9q9w3OwYxJnibUbIaUGna-Uamefu_wE9oxLHYOknXKzyfB07UHw5gc1jJXsSLWMsmXK0dW6zdvby5Tgh1pXyQr_i3NzPImO0E6JJqKj23-5gnXFgcnZiIhZ9NniBJ-wVxGi2jIWO5RAmMfJHKye9WZeKuNp2OlgK4QU0lBwlkDjMiyi4eBRrGBiiJlBjkqCdBb&__tn__=%2ANK-R


The American Red Cross needs YOU!
They are taking special precautions to
ensure the health and safety of
donors, volunteers, and staff. Extra
sanitation and social distancing are
being practiced at their blood drives.
Sign up today!

Thursday, May 21
Northern Door Program Center
11:00 am to 4:00 pm

For an appointment, please visit
redcrossblood.org Or call
1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-
2767).

SAVE the DATE!

Community Blood Center
Wednesday, June 3
Sturgeon Bay Program Center

http://redcrossblood.org/?fbclid=IwAR1ZX_5GU2WagQVnwRLX_NO9wbFJb40xg4yrKWgxqVaoQQrQiFUMdYkVUNc


If interested in volunteering for the Door County Triathlon please contact
Alyssa Dantoin at 920-743-4949 or adantoin@doorcountyymca.org.


